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MEMORANDUM FOR: File

FROM: Contract Specialist

SUBJECT: RFP NO. RS-NRR-80-ll7, DISCUSSIONS

Subject discussions were conducted on February 25, 1980, between representatives
of the Source Evaluation Board (SEB) and Analysis & Technology, Inc.
(A&T). The following individuals participated:

SEB

Joseph J. Suzy, Chairman (flRR:DPM)
Paul F. Collins, Member (NRR:0PM)
Phillip F. fick,ee, Member (IE)
William B. Menczer, Advisor (ADM:DC)

A&T

Thomas J. itazour, Principal Analyst
Larry T. Davis, Project fianager
Gary P. Bennett, Executive Vice President
Charles M. Henderson, Principal Analyst
Thomas J. Will, Group Manager

The questions listed in the attachment to DC letter dated 2/19/80, were
discussed in detail, following a general presentation made by A&T concerning
their background and capabilities.

A&T's cost proposal was reviewed in terms of labor hours and travel
costs proposed.

A&T was informed that DC would mail a letter no later than 2/27/80,
providing the due date and time for their revised proposal.
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Th SES has completed its discussions ur. der the subject solicitation and
based on its meeting following A&T's presentation, will meet on 3/19/80
at 1:00 p.m. in P-358 to discuss the results of the evaluations of the
revised proposals and to make a contractor selection.
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'lilliam B. Menczer,'Cohtract Specialist Date
Technical Assistance Contracts Bra'nch
Division of Contracts

Verified and Approved:
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[ J. Dougnerty,i Chief ( r) acts Branch Date
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Technfcal Assistance Cont
Divisfop_Af Contracts

cc: SEB Members
M. Cullingford, RES
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